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Laura Hall

From: Diane Varholak <dianevarholak@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 4, 2022 6:00 PM
To: Laura Hall
Subject: Application #22-06

Dear Planning and Zoning Commission, 
 
While I am not a resident of East Granby, I am a resident of Windsor and live off of Route 20, less than 1/2 a mile from 
East Granby.  I am writing to you to express my concern of this application. I travel In and through East Granby on a daily 
basis.  I use East Granby Rd. to access Route 20.  The traffic on Route 20 is very heavy during commuting time. I find the 
traffic to be quite dangerous. I am extremely grateful for the traffic light at Walnut Drive that was installed for the Air 
Guard base, even though cars and trucks don’t always stop at the light.  I would never take a left onto Route 20 from 
East Granby Rd because it is too dangerous. 
I believe this proposed warehouse and docks would be detrimental to the area. The increase in truck traffic is 
concerning as there are already many accidents in the area of Phillips 66 and more truck traffic could cause more issues.  
I also am concerned about the noise from the trucks that could be an issue 24/7. 
I respectfully request that you carefully consider the impacts on your town roads, the state highway and the surrounding 
town. 
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Varholak 
39 Poplar Drive 
Windsor, CT. 06095 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


